Office of the Head of Primary Care

- South East Community Healthcare
o HSE Offices, Lacken,
- Dublin Road,
Kilkenny.

Telephone: +353 56 7784100
30/10/2024
Deputy David Cullinane TD
Dail Eireann
Leinster House
Dublin
PQ43201/24
To ask the Minister for Health the number of public health nurses in part-time employment in Waterford
and the south east, for each year 2020-2024, in tabular form.

Dear Deputy Cullinane,

The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above
Parliamentary Question, which was submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

1 have reviewed the matter and the following table outlines the current position.

Year Carlow/Kilkenny | South Waterford Wexford
Tipperary

2020 31 4 16 26

2021 30 4 16 29

2022 30 4 15 29

2023 31 6 16 29

2024 30 6 16 30

For clarity, the above figures include parental leave and job sharing arrangements.

| trust this information is of assistance to you. Should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Yours sincerely,

%:%- m./nﬁ; -5

Anna-Marie Lanigan
Head of Service-Primary Care/Assistant National Director
South East Community Healthcare



